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DESIRE TO  

  

CALENDAR 
WEEK 5  

Wed 3rd  Tennis Lesson 
Thurs 4th  Principal Meeting 

WEEK 6  
Wed 10th  Tennis Lesson 
  
Dates to Remember  

Mon 6th – Fri 10th Swimming Program  

  

Term 4  Week 5-6 2021 

Sun Safety 

 

Swimming Update 

COVID restrictions are still in place. 

It is important to note that if your child is 
unwell, please keep them home. 

Unfortunately, parents are unable to be on the 
school grounds unless essential – you will 
need to wear a mask and sign in using the QR 
code at the front office. Pick up and drop off of 
your child/children will need to be done at the 
school gates. 

We will continue to keep you updated when 
information comes to hand. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-
for-families/schools-outside-of-greater-

sydney1 

Thankyou for following the new procedures 
and for your understanding. 

 

We have recently heard from the Pool in West 
Wyalong and can confirm our dates. 
Swimming will take place in Week 10 from 
Monday 6th December until Friday 10th.  

Attached to this newsletter you will find the 
permission note for swimming. If you can 
please send it with the money to the school 
when you can it would be greatly appreciated.  

If you have any questions or concerns please 
don’t hesitate to ring the School.  

 

 

COVID 19 Restrictions 

With the weather warming up I would like to 
remind parents and students about the 
importance of sun safety. 

Students are required to wear a sun safe 
hat. Sunscreen is available for student use 
at school. 

 

 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

Tennis 

Very exciting news!! Starting this week we 
are able to resume with Tennis lessons at 
the School. The wonderful Colin Maher will 
be back in action this week.  

 

 

Attendance 
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 Term 4  Week 1-2 2021 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 


